
 
Area Partnership Development Plan noted. 
 
3 With reference to the minutes of 12th February 2025, there was submitted a 
report by the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance advising of the work being 
carried out to address child and family poverty across the city and the need to align 
this with Area Partnership plans, with updated reports to be provided to future 
Partnership meetings. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; and 

 
(b) agreed that the portal was useful for sharing ward information, however as 

information was not kept updated and T Martin would look at the process and 
provide an update to the next meeting. 

 
 


